Change to Chiltern Motor Caravanners Club Supplementary Document.

At a Chiltern Committee Meeting on 29" February 2024 it was agreed that a change needed
to be made to the clubs CFG Supplementary Document. This is following the decision by the
MCC Council of Management (COM) to not allow dogs into Group communal tents (shelters)
as published in the January Motor Caravanner Magazine. Sadly, this is a change to the
advice given at the MCC Members Meeting last May.

Therefore, the following line in the Supplementary Document has been removed:

Well behaved dogs are allowed in our shelters provided all in attendance agree. The
exception is when food is being provided.

This has been replaced with:’

Well behaved dogs can be seated outside the shelters with their owners provided they are
on a lead and cannot get into the shelter.

The full Supplementary Document can be found on our Website Chiltern Group of the Motor

Caravanners' Club (chilternmcc.co.uk)
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